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The 2nd grade Happy Valley Girl Scout Troop 30659 chose for its 
service project this year to visit and bring cheer to those residents at 
the Lafayette Woodland Nursing Inn.  
 
On February 18, 2010, the Girl Scouts visited the patrons. The Girl 
Scouts distributed bookmarks they had made and decorated at their 
January troop meeting. They also served cookies and punch. They 
began the visit by singing several Girl Scout songs they learned over 
the past few months and shared the Girl Scout Promise. They carried 
out the part of the promise that day to "help people at all times."  
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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